
21. FENDALTON ROAD - UPDATE 
 
 The City Streets Manager, Stephen Matheson, reported to the Committee on actions taken since the October 

meeting of the Council regarding the recommendations by the Council: 
 
 1. That the development of Fendalton Road be re-examined by the City Services Committee in relation to 

the median strip being less than 3.4 metres wide in part or whole. 
 
 2. That off road rather than on road cycleways be provided. 
 
 3. That there be increased provision for parking. 
 
 4. The possible installation of clearways on both sides of Fendalton Road between the hours of 7am to 9am 

and 4pm to 6pm. 
 
 The report noted that staff had commenced investigations of the options raised with the intention of reporting to 

the City Services Committee on 28 November. 
 
 In addition it was proposed that a seminar of all Councillors be held prior to the City Services Committee 

meeting on 28 November. 
 
 The Committee decided that the above process be adopted. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


